
Fresno County Elections 

Presents: 

Voters Choice Act 

Spanish Language 

Workshop 

Kerman Community  Teen Center 

15101 W. Kearney Plaza 

Kerman, Ca 93630 

Friday 

January 17, 2020 

4:00 PM – 5:00 PM 

For more information, please 
contact Silvina Elliott at  

(559) 600-7170 

 

Starting with the March 2020 
primary, there is a new way to 
vote in Fresno County. These 
exciting changes will improve 

when, where and how you vote. 

Come experience Fresno 

County’s new voting equipment. 

Presentation in Spanish and 

English. 

Follow us:  


